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S.B. 2013, S.D.1 

RELATING TO CIVIL IDENTIFICATION 
 

House Committee on Transportation 
 
The Department of Transportation (DOT) provides the following comment for  
S.B. 2013, S.D.1, relating to civil identification.   
 
Because there will be a need to amend the current Administrative Rule to allow an 
individual who has a letter from a licensed primary care provider certifying that a severe 
disability causes the individual to be homebound to renew a state identification card by 
means other than in person appearance, it is recommended that the effective date be 
January 1, 2019.  This will allow the DOT sufficient time to amend the current rule. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide testimony.  
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